
 
 

Newsletter-DECEMBER 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
The school calendar for the month of December has been short, though not without its fair 
share of learning. 
 

1. 2nd December onwards- Remedial Classes prior to examination begins. 
These classes were conducted from 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm in order to assist students 
perform academically better. Children were able to raise and clear doubts. This has 
been a regular feature at Royal Oaks World School for the past 2 years. 

     
 
2. 2nd December onwards- Hobby Classes continue to grow in stature as well as 

strength. 
The school is now offering Hobby Classes 3 times a week after school hours in the 
following areas. 
1. Music 
2. Indian Classical Dance 
3. Modern Dance 
4. Yoga 
5. Mental Maths 
Please contact the school on 9158707070 for more details and how your child can be a 
part of this. 

 
3. Spellings Programme 

This academic endeavour continues to remain in place and ensures that your child’s vocabulary 
continues to grow. Regular word list that are age appropriate are given by the teacher to your 
child regularly thus assisting your child build a bank of familiar words that can be used daily. 
These words are also displayed on a special soft board in the class making a visual impact upon 
the children’s minds. 

 
4. Read Aloud Programme- 

As part of our Unified Learning Strategy our Read Aloud continues. We are committed in 
developing English language and reading skills.  

 
5. 2nd Periodic Test- 11th December to 18th December 2019 

2nd Periodic Test continues as per the calendar. Special remedial and support classes were 
conducted from 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm to assist children to perform better during this testing period. 

 
6. 9th & 10th December 2019 – “Facing the examinations” 

These sessions were conducted by school Psychologist Dr Nidhie Navander for classes 1 to 7. 
The counsellor met all pupils in small groups over the 2 days. We believe these regular 
interactive sessions instil in our children greater confidence. 

 
 
 



I am sure that as we come to the close of 2019, you will be looking forward to the joys and wonders of a 
brand New Year ahead. 
On behalf of the Management, Staff and pupils of Royal Oaks World School, we wish everyone the 
season’s greetings and a very Happy New Year. 
 
Please visit our school website for latest information and images- www.royaloaks.in 
 
With all good wishes 
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